
From:
To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: EN010106: Application by Sunnica Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Sunnica Energy

Farm - Request by the Applicant in Respect of the Timing of the Preliminary Meeting / Examination
Date: 15 May 2022 17:47:13

Comments on the following matters:
• The issue of whether the Preliminary Meeting should be delayed until mid-July 2022
• The Applicant’s proposed timetable to consult further on amendments intended to form the
formal Change Request to be made to the ExA.
 
Sunnica are proposing a significant change to their application.
I feel a fair timetable needs to be determined to enable the correct level of participation -
otherwise I ask the application to be withdrawn.
Application documents need to be re-reviewed.
The proposed timetable will prejudice myself, offering insufficient time to review the changes.
 
I support delaying the Preliminary Meeting and the start of the Examination.
I feel the delay should be long enough to ensure fair participation, no delay will unfairly impact
participation.
 
Regards, Morgan

 
 




